
Live Lesson Catch Up Google Meets or Zooms Safeguarding 

Advice 

As you will already be aware, during this lockdown all teachers will 

host online lessons and class catch ups via Google Meet or Zoom 3 

times a week. 

Timetable (commencing 11th January 2021) 

 

 

Obviously, this is a very different situation to that which we are used to and invariably 

there will be ‘teething’ problems until we are all confident and competent. 

The Safeguarding team at Dorset have sent some useful advice regarding live lessons 

and ensuring that safeguarding measures are in place for the children to work safely 

from home: 

 Parents will be asked to ensure that during the  live lesson their child is: 

o In a public area of the house 

o Is appropriately dressed (no pyjamas or onesies please, however 

tempting that may be on these cold winter mornings!) 

 

 Parents should contact the school’s Designated Safeguarding Leaders: Mrs 

Christopher and Miss Cheeseman, if they have any safeguarding concerns 

about the conduct of staff or children during these live sessions. 

 


